
 

 

 
 
 
Saturday May 6 
  5:00 pm Robert Chiarello and Virginia and Carlo Miele 

Sunday  May 7 

  7:30 am Anne Powers and Mafalda Ranese 

  9:00 am Marilyn Losacco and Abby Marie Sheridan 

11:00 am Anna Gaydos and Bill Marrinan 

  5:00 pm Charlie and Hedy Pond and John McCabe 

Monday  May 8 

  8:00 am Hedy Ries and Joan Stecher 

Tuesday May 9 

  8:00 am Loretta Scherzer and Lucille Freda 

Wednesday  May 10 

  8:00 am Peter Triolo and Robert Bradshaw 

Thursday May 11 

  8:00 am Loretta Butler and Helen O’Hara 

Friday  May 12 

  8:00 am Gene Mehalik and Claire Mehalik 

Saturday May 13 

  8:00 am Donato Palangio and Marianna Desiderio 

  5:00 pm All Mothers Living and Deceased 

Sunday  May 14 

  7:30 am All Mothers Living and Deceased 

  9:00 am All Mothers Living and Deceased 

11:00 am All Mothers Living and Deceased 

  5:00 pm All Mothers Living and Deceased   

Weekly Memorials 
 

The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week of 

May 7th is in memory of Deceased Family Members given by Mr. 

& Mrs. John Keselica. 
 

The Candles on the altar the week of May 7th are in memory 

of Larry James Weiss, Jr. given by the family. 
 

The Flowers on the altar the week of May 7th are in memory of 

Deceased Members of the Women of Mary. 
 

 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony    

LaFerrara, Neiko Pagaling, Judy Latalladi, Carmela Cecere,     

Marie Conlan, Mike Mulane, Evey Staromano, Deacon Tony Siino, 

Caroline Palluzzi, Don Tracy, and for all our deceased. 

 

Monday, May 8 

   1st Communion Rehearsal:  3:30 pm; Church 

   Rosary Group:  6:30 pm; Church 

   Meditation Group:  7 pm; Church 
 

Tuesday, May 9 

   1st Communion Rehearsal:  3:30 pm; Church 

   Food Pantry Meeting:  7:00 pm; North Room 
 

Wednesday, May 10 

   Senior Tea:  12 pm; East/West Room 

   1st Communion Rehearsal:  3:30 pm; Church 
    

Thursday, May 11 

   Walking with Purpose:  9 am;  Parish Center 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am; North Room 

   1st Communion Rehearsal:  3:30 pm; Church 
    

Friday, May 12 

   First Communion Rehearsal:  3:30 pm; Church 
 

Saturday, May 13 

   First Communions:  10 am & 1 pm; Church 
 

Sunday, May 14 

   First Communion:  11 am; Church 

    

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 7, 2017 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
May 14, 2017 

 

First Reading: Acts 6:1-7 
 

During the early growth of the Church, the apostles realized that 

they needed more disciples in order to carry out effectively the 

ministry of the Church. The community selected seven men, 

one of whom was Stephen. 
 

Second Reading:  1 Peter 2:4-9 

Citing many uses of the word “stone” in the sayings of Jesus 

and in the Old Testament, Peter urges the Christians to be 

“living stones...an edifice of spirit.” 
 

Gospel: John 14:1-12 

In this beautiful passage from the words of Jesus at the Last 
Supper, Jesus promises that he is preparing a place for the 
apostles. He tells them, “I am the way, and the truth, and the 
life; no one comes to the Father but through me.” When Philip 
asks Jesus to show them the Father, Jesus answers, “Whoever 
has seen me has seen the Father.” 
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Mass Schedule May 13th & 14th 
     

Fr. Bob  Saturday 5 pm and Sunday 11 am 
        

Fr. Chris Sunday 7:30 am and 9 am 
 

Fr. Pawel Sunday 5 pm 

    

       Reconciliation May 13th  
 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 4-4:30 pm  

Parish Support-April 30, 2017 
 

THIS WEEK’S OFFERING…………………………...….$15,351 

LAST YEAR’S OFFERING………………………...…….$16,658 
 

BUILDINGS & GROUNDS………………………………$   2,709 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 23. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 22. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 25. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org or contact Ginny, vsalvatore@st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

A Day in Fatima 
 
 

 In June, 2009, my travels took me into the country of Portugal where I decided to take a day trip from Lisbon to the city of 
Fatima, which is the name of a small town north of Lisbon. It was a delightful day; bright sun with temperatures in the low 80’s. 
Through the years I heard so much about Fatima and felt destined to make a visit due to the curiosity that stemmed around the city in 
the aftermath of the apparitions that occurred in 1917 as three little shepherd children experienced the presence of the Blessed Moth-
er in a unique way. Prior to 1917 Fatima was a small rural village in a rocky region whose main product was olive oil.  
 

My experience in Fatima brought forth great peace in that unlike so many attractions that come upon a tourist, this day ren-
dered a day of tranquility for a multitude of reasons that was initiated through an open mind to all that would come across my outing 
at Fatima. As I hopped onto a tour bus to Fatima, the ride from Lisbon was quite scenic as I glanced at the hills and valleys that occu-
py Portugal. After an hour and a half of travel, the bus stopped at a gift shop named Centro Comercial de Fatima located about a mile 
outside of the grounds of the Shrine. The shop, which is about the size of our parish center, provided every type souvenir of Fatima 
possible that would instill a memory of a pilgrimage to this holy site that included candles, statues, paintings, holy cards, angels, 
DVD’s, religious jewelry, handcraft earthenware, pottery, crystal, rosary beads, mugs and liturgical vestments that denoted the pres-
ence of God. I recall making a small purchase for a friend who maintained a devotion to the Blessed Mother. Getting back on the bus, 
a five minute ride led me into the parking lot as the bus pulled into an area for visitors to the Shrine. Here is where I found the beauty 
of God’s peace through people, prayer, and silence. 

 
Unknown to most is that the Central Square of Fatima is larger than St. Peter’s Square in Rome. There is much to see at the 

Shrine that includes the Chapel of the Apparitions that lays hold of people in prayer who gather around an altar located on sight of the 
apparitions. Near the chapel is a candle lighting area that is highly attractive to any visitor while further along the courtyard is a new 
complex that consists of a huge church constructed like an amphitheater that contains a museum, which illustrates the lives of the 
three children who experienced the apparitions of the Blessed Mother; and Reconciliation Rooms that welcome people to the Sacra-
ment in an assortment of languages. Outside the room, a hard working sister greeted people and led them to the language of a con-
fessor of their choice. On the opposite side of the square is the Basilica that contains the burial plots of Lucia, Jacinta, and Francisco. 
One of my favorite sights was the sand blasted glass panels of the Stations of the Cross located along the sidewalks through the mid-
dle of the lawns at Fatima. Also, it surprised me to discover a giant rosary in front of the Basilica that is believed to be one of the larg-
est outdoor rosaries in the world.  

 
People come to the Fatima Shrine for an assortment of reasons as it holds much love in the hearts of people in the Catholic 

Church as well as people in the neighboring countries of Spain and France. Some also see it as a place for a religious pilgrimage or 
retreat. I believe that it renders tremendous serenity into the lives of people who visit which gives reason for the fact that about two 
million people visit the Shrine each year. As a child in elementary school I heard about Fatima never expecting to ever visit as Portu-
gal seemed so far away. Unlike many European Cathedrals and churches, there was simplicity to the Shrine at Fatima that led peo-
ple to prayer and deep introspection. 

 
This year the church celebrates the 100th anniversary of Fatima, Bishop Serratelli is consecrating the Paterson Diocese to 

the Immaculate Heart of Mary. This will take place on Saturday, May 13, 2017, at the end of diaconate ordinations, the Feast of Our 
Lady of Fatima. Next weekend we will include in our liturgies an Act of Consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary, while at the 
Saturday, 5:00 p.m. liturgy; the parish will celebrate the May Crowning in honor of the anniversary of the Blessed Mother’s presence 
at Fatima.   

      
 
         In Christ’s Love, 
         Fr. Bob 



AROUND THE PARISH 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 
May 7, 2017 

FAITH FORMATION 
 

Congratulations to the following children who celebrated 

their First Holy Communion this weekend! 
 

Lila Anderson, Aidan Shrekgast Andrew Bene, Andrew Purcell, 

Ben DeLong, Brandon Mahon, Cillian Fitzgerald, Ethan Caffrey, 

Ethan O’Hagan, Grace Powers, Gunnar Van Vliet, Jack Loat-

man, James Vermillion, Julie Fagan, Liam Egan, Lily Thompson, 

Luke McBride, Madeline Dittmann, Maeve Morton, Martha 

Grace Madigan, Molly Altman, Natalie McLean, Reagan Da-

vison, Rosalie O’Hagan, Adrienne Yannotta, Braydon Gibbons, 

Bridget Sweeney, Brooke Thomas, Cara Lynch, Claire Burke, 

Courtney Walls, Daphne Lee, Dylan Henwood, Eliza Burnett, 

Ella Gigliotti, Emma Acomb, Ethan Zukor, Giovanni Bushell, 

Henry Nassif, Isabel O’Hagan, Jack Rossi, Jennifer White, 

Kathryn Heflin, Kelsey Pollack, Madeline Field, Riley Sheehan, 

Sydney Sultan, Terrence Brody, Tyler Vastola, Viviana DiTonno  
 

First Communion Celebrations 
  

Saturday, May13th at 10 am 

Rehearsals:  Mon., May 8th from 3:30-5:15 pm 

Tuesday, May 9th from 3:30-5:15 pm (parent/child rehearsal 

from 4:45-5:15 on Tuesday only) 
 

Saturday, May 13th at 1 pm 

Rehearsals:  Wed., May 10th from 3:30-5:15 pm 

Thurs., May 11th from 3:30-5:15 pm (parent/child rehearsal from 

4:45-5:15 pm on Thursday only) 
 

Sunday, May 14th at 11 am 

Rehearsal:  Friday, May 12th from 3:30-5 pm (parent/child re-

hearsal from 4:30-5 pm) 

Forget-Me-Not Weekend 

Our monthly food collection is this weekend, May 6 & 7. Your 

generous donations are shared with the local community as well 

as our brothers and sisters in Paterson!  All food donations (your 

bags or ours!) can be brought to the Fr. Ed Center after masses 

or the basket in the back of church.  Thank  you! 

Appalachia Help Weeks  
      Fundraiser 
Help our volunteers raise funds as they help 

our brothers and sisters in Preston County, 

Virginia this summer!  

When:  Sunday, June 11th 

Where:  St Patrick’s Parking Lot 

Time:  12 pm-5 pm 

Cost:  $8.00 for a pre-sold ticket 

$10.00 “drive in” 

Tickets will be sold after all masses on June 3 & 4. 

Raffle tickets for the 11th Annual John Taylor Babbitt Foundation 

Walk with Heart will be on sale after all masses May 13th 

and May 14h. Dedicated to prevent sudden cardiac death, Walk 

with Heart will be held on Sunday, May 21, 2017 at the Pingry 

School in Basking Ridge and will include a 2 mile walk/run, food, 

refreshments and a raffle. Visit the JTB Foundation website 

www.jtbfoundation.org  for more information. 

There will be a short delay in opening Faith Formation registra-

tion this year.  Please check future bulletins or the website for 

details on the date registration will open. Families with children 

currently in our program will be alerted via email or text message 

once the portal is open. If you have a child going into first grade 

in the fall or are new to the parish and would like to receive the 

electronic notification, please visit our website, www.st-pats.org 

and register your contact information into Flocknote, located at 

the bottom, left-hand side of the HOME page. If you have any 

questions, please call the parish office. 

Act of Consecration to the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
 

O Mary, chosen by the Father from all eternity, you offer us Je-

sus, the blessed fruit of your womb, the Word made flesh, the 

world’s Redeemer. On the cross, your Son gave you, his own 

Mother, to be our Mother, entrusting us to your loving care. 

Therefore, in obedience to his will, this day, we kneel in humble 

prayer before you, placing ourselves, our families, our loved 

ones, our entire diocese in the shelter of your Immaculate Heart. 

By this act of consecration, we, like John the Apostle, wish to 

take you into our homes and lives. 
 

Most Holy Virgin, at the Annunciation, you became the first disci-

ple, accepting Jesus into your life. Now, assumed into heaven, 

you do not abandon all who follow Jesus, but accompany us on 

the way of discipleship. Plead for us with your beloved Son that 

he may give us in abundance the Holy Spirit to strengthen our 

faith, increase our hope and inflame our charity. Be with us in 

trial and suffering, in joy and happiness, every moment of our 

lives and most especially, at the hour of our death. 
 

O Mother, Queen of Heaven and Earth, you know our sufferings 

and hopes. Look kindly upon all people and all nations and, by 

your powerful intercession, lead them to Christ the Prince of 

Peace. Mary, Joy of Fatima, you see our struggles between good 

and evil, between light and darkness. Embrace, with the love of a 

mother each of us who entrust and consecrate ourselves to you. 

To you, Dawn of Salvation, we commit our life journey, so that, 

with you as guide, we may truly know and follow Christ, the light 

of the world and its only Savior, who reigns with the Father and 

the Holy Spirit forever and ever.  Amen. 

May Crowning 
The Marian Procession and May Crowning is a 

popular devotion honoring our Blessed Mother. It 

has enjoyed a resurgence in recent years as 

Catholics seek to reconnect with the beauty and 

tradition of the faith. Devotions to the Blessed 

Virgin Mary are often held in the Catholic Church 

during the month of May honoring the Virgin Mary as “the Queen 

of Heaven”. A “May Crowning” is a traditional Roman Catholic 

ritual that occurs in the month of May. A statue of the Blessed 

Virgin is crowned with a garland of roses or other appropriate 

ornament. There is a special honor attached to being chosen to 

crown the statue. A May crowning is often the high point of public 

devotion to Our Lady in a parish. This year, it will align with the 

bishop’s plan to re-entrust our diocese to the Blessed Virgin. 



                    MUSIC MINISTRY 
                          

 Children Sing at St. Patrick Cathedral in NY 
 

Congratulations to members of the Boys and Girls Choirs of St. 
Patrick Church who sang at St. Patrick Cathedral last weekend 
for the Pueri Cantores Festival accompanied by director Maggie 
Hanson:  Caroline Caviness, 4th grade, Alex Greene, 7th grade, 
Doyle Keane, 7th grade, Finn Keane, 5th grade, Nolan Keane, 
4th grade, Emma Rowell, 4th grade, John Shalhoub, 6th grade, 
Simon Valverde, 4th grade 

The Knights of Columbus will be serving chili at Eva’s 

Kitchen on Sunday, May 21st. If you would like to help 

make chili, there are pans and recipes in the back of the 

church. The frozen chili can be dropped off in the freez-

ers located in the priests’ garage before 10 am on Sun., May 21. 

If you would like to help the Knights serve the chili in Paterson, 

please be at the St. Pat’s parking lot by 9:45 am on May 21. 

As part of the grant awarded to St. Patrick School, Ms. Rebecca 

Novalis, visited the middle school for a Holocaust presentation. 

She spoke to our entire middle school about the ‘Pyramid of 

Hate’ and showed photographs of her visits to several camps. 

Students asked many questions and she has agreed to come 

back. Ms. Novalis is currently lead teacher in the Center for So-

cial Justice. She has created and implemented the Holocaust, 

Genocide, and Modern Humanity Honors Elective at Montclair 

High School, studied with the Holocaust and Jewish Resistance 

Teachers Program, traveled to various Holocaust sites in Eu-

rope with the American Gathering, served on the Holocaust 

Resource Center at Kean University’s Advisory Board and is an 

Adjunct Professor at Kean University in Holocaust Studies. 

Hopefully this presentation in conjunction with units of study in 

classes has begun a dialogue on the Holocaust for our students 

and they have taken ‘Never Forget’ to heart. 
 

Our Grade 8 students put on a spectacular performance of Dis-

ney’s The Little Mermaid Jr. This annual musical production is a 

wonderful opportunity for our students to shine on stage. Under 

the direction of Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Hurrel and Mrs. Stone, the stu-

dents took us under the sea on a magical adventure. A huge 

thank you to all the parents and staff who helped the students 

with this memorable event. 

               SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

The St. Patrick School 

Senior Tea is Here!  
Come to a fun-filled afternoon with tea, sandwich-

es, and ENTERTAINMENT!! The students, parents 

and faculty are inviting all seniors to join them at 

the Parish Center on Wednesday, May 10th from 

11:30 am-1:30 pm. RSVP to the St. Patrick Parish 

Office at 973-635-0625. We hope to see you there! 

Chatham residents may call the Senior Center in advance to ar-

range for transportation at 973-635-4565. 

Call for Prayers! 

St. Joseph's Hospital, Paterson was founded by the Sisters 
of Charity of Saint Elizabeth on September 8, 1867 for the 
purpose of caring for the "sick poor". Over the past 150 years 
that mission has grown to include the poor, vulnerable and 
under-served of Northern New Jersey.  

The Healthcare System's 150 th Anniversary theme is: Cele-
brating our Commitment to a Healthier Community.  We are 
asking all people of the Paterson Diocese to join with Bishop 
Arthur Serratelli in praying the prayer below for the intentions 
of St. Joseph's Healthcare System.   

Good and Gracious God, who called order out of chaos and 
created our first parents to live in peace and harmony,  

listen kindly to us gathered together on this National Day of 
Prayer.  

  
Bless our country, shelter us under your protection and help us 

to share your abundant gifts with all, especially the poor and 
suffering. 

  
We pray in a special way for the great work of St. Joseph's 

Healthcare System. 
  

Bless our physicians, nurses, staff and all professionals dedi-
cated to the care of patients and their families. 

  
Accompany them with your healing power. 

  
Give them a steadfast spirit and a generous heart as they coop-

erate with you in bringing health and wholeness to others. 
  

Through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

During the Easter season, rather than hearing an 

Old Testament reading for the first reading, we 

are hearing a reading from the Acts of the Apostles. These 

readings tell the story of the church’s earliest days, and the 

beginnings of our faith’s spreading throughout the ancient 

world. These stories of heroism, controversies, persecutions 

and miracles all testify to the continued presence of the Risen 

Christ in the world, through the lives of his disciples, and the ac-

tions of the Holy Spirit. 

 

All of this talk about Our Savior who conquered sin and death 

should be an encouragement and a sign of hope for us today. 

Despite every negative thing we can imagine or experience, God 

has not abandoned us, nor left us to our own devices. The risen 

savior is still with us. These 50 days of Easter ask us to reflect on 

His presence, and –no matter what the incident-to live with joy. 

Alleluia! He is risen; He is truly risen! 

corner 

liturgy  

St. Patrick School Endowment Fund:  Investment advisor 

needed to manage the St. Patrick School Endowment Fund.  

Funds are currently invested at Vanguard. Advisor would be 

responsible for overseeing the investments, rebalancing the ac-

count and making distributions as needed, and reporting to the 

Investment Committee on an annual basis. Please contact       

Fr. Bob via phone or email for further information. 


